February 6, 1990

‘ Docket No. 50-341 DISTRIBUTION
‘ ' L EJordan
NRC & Local PDRs ACRS(10)
Mr. B. Ralph Sylvia PD31 Reading BMendelsohn
Senior Vice President JIwolinski
Nuclear Operations MRShuttleworth
Detroit Edison Company PEng
6400 North Dixie Highway JStang
Newport, Michigan 48166 0GC

Dear Mr., Sylvia:

SUBJECT: FERMI-2 RCSPONSE TO NRC GENERIC LETTER 89-07 AND SUPPLEMENT 1,
“POWER REACTOR SAFEGUARDS CONTINGENCY PLANNING FOR SURFACE VEHICLE
BOMBS," DATED APRIL 28, 1989 AND AUGUST 21, 1989, RESPECTIVELY
(TAC 74671)

By letter dated November 6, 1989 (NRC-89-0222), you provided Detroit Edison
Company's (DECo's) response to the referenced Generic Letter. We understand
that the Fermi-2 Safeguards Contingency Plan (Plan) has been revised to
include short term actions as discussed in the Generic Letter. Your Plan
was submitted in accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(p) in a separate transmittal.

We acknowledge receipt of your response and associated submittal. The Plan
will be reviewed in accordance with normal inspection activities at Fermi-2.

Should you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Oﬂgmalswnquy

Patricia L. Eng, Project Manager

Project Directorate III-I

Division of Reactor Projects - III,
IV, V and Special Projects

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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Mr. B. Ralph Sylvia
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Operations
Detroit Edison Company
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, Michigan 48166

Dear Mr, Sylvia:

SUBJECT: FERMI-2 RESPONSE TO NRC GENERIC LETTER 89-07 AND SUPPLEMENT 1,
"POWER REACTOR SAFEGUARDS CONTINGENCY PLANNING FOR SURFACE VEHMICLE
BOMBS," DATED APRIL 28, 1989 AND AUGUST 21, 1989, RESPECTIVELY
(TAC 74€71)

By ietter dated November 6, 1989 (NRC-89-0222), you provided Detroit Edison
Company's (DECo's) response to the referenced Generic Letter. We understand
that the Fermi-2 Safeguards Contingency Plan (Plan) has been revised to
include short term actions as discussed in the Generic Letter. Your Plan
was submitted in accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(p) in a separate tranmittal.

We acknowledge receipt of your response and associated submittal. The Plan
will be reviewed in accordance with normal inspection activities at rermi-2.

Should you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,
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Patricia L. Eng, Project Manager

Project Directorate III-]

Division of Reactor Projects - III,
IV, V and Special Projects

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc:  See next page



Mr. 8. Ralph Sylvia
Detroit Edison Company

cc:

Mr. Ronald C. Callen

Adv, ?lanntn? Review Section
Michigan Public Service Commission
6545 Mercantile Way

P. 0. Box 30221

Lansing., Michigan 48809

John Flynn, Esq.

Senior Attorney

Detroit Edison Company
2000 Second Avenue
Detroit, Michigan 48226

Nuclexr Facilities and Environmenta)
Monitoring Section Office

Division of Radiological Hea'th

P. 0. Box 30035

Lansing, Michigan 48909

Mr. Walt Rogers

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Resident Inspector's Office

6450 W. Dixie Highway

Newport, Michigan 48166

Monroe County Office of Civil
Preparedness

963 South Raisinville

Monroe, Michigan 48161

Rogiona1 Administrator, Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
789 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IN1inois 60137

Fermi=2 Facility

Ms. Lynne Goodman
Supervisor = Licensing
Detroit Edison Company
Fermi Unit 2

6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, Michigan 160



